
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE CITY COUNCIL QUORUM 

Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of Seagoville City Council members 
at the following event: 

Date: October 28, 2015 

Time: 8:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

Location: City Hall 
702 N. Highway 175 

Purpose: Student Government Day 

No Council action will be taken; no deliberations will be held; and no 
Council business will be conducted. 

Posted Tuesday, October 20, 2015 by 6:00 p.m. 

~~ 
Dara Crabtree, City Secretary 


